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Caregiving is pro-life! 

Prayer to St. John, 

Patron of Caregivers 

Beloved St. John, from the 

cross Jesus entrusted to you the 

care of His Blessed Mother. 
Help me and all those taking 

care of a loved one who is sick, 

elderly, disabled or frail. Pray 
for us, that as we go about our 

many caregiving duties, we may 

never lose sight of that truth 

which Christ revealed to His 
disciples: “Whatever you did for 

one of these, you did for Me.” 

Amen. 
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